
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Instructions for returning your 
completed Nomination/Proxy Form/s 

 

  

 

  

As this Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held virtually and in 
person, and some staff are working remotely, we ask that members 
return their completed forms as early as possible to ensure nothing is 
missed and everyone’s nominations/votes and proxies are counted. 

 
In accordance with the Constitution: 

 completed nomination forms must be received no later than 3pm 
on Monday 18 November 2024 (close of business the day before 
the AGM); and 

 completed Proxy Forms must be received before 11am on 
Tuesday 19 November 2024 (the start time of the AGM). 

 
Please return your completed form/s, as early as possible, using one 
of the following methods: 
 
Email to: actmhcn@actmhcn.org.au 
 
Post to: ACTMHCN 
  Reply Paid 83404 
  CANBERRA ACT 2601 
 
Deliver to: Mailbox 2.11 ACT Mental Health Consumer Network 
  Ground Floor, The Griffin Centre 

(Mailboxes are located on the righthand side of the left 
corridor) 


